
 

 
9 December 2019 
 
 
MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Adcorp Australia Limited has sent a letter to all current shareholders in respect of the final 
share trading day for the Company. 
 
To ensure the market is equally informed, a copy of this letter is attached. 
 
~ends~ 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
David Morrison 
Chief Executive Officer 
Adcorp Australia Limited 
+ 61 2 8524 8500  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

9 December 2019 

 

FINAL DAY OF SHARE TRADING IN “AAU” SHARES WILL 
BE FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER 2019 

 

Important and urgent information for all shareholders in Adcorp Australia Limited. 

 

Dear Shareholder, 

This letter is to advise all shareholders in the Company that effective from close of business 
today, being the 9th December 2019, Adcorp Australia Limited (“AAU.AX”) shares will be quoted 
on the Australia Stock Exchange for a further 9 trading days only.  

Should you wish to dispose of your AAU shares on the ASX then you must do so by the close 
of business on the 20th December 2019. 

After this date, shares in Adcorp Australia Limited will no longer be listed on the ASX and will 
not be tradable on any quoted exchange thereafter.  

Accordingly, AAU shares will permanently cease trading on the ASX on the 20th December 
2019.  

Any shareholders who are not familiar with the consequences of continuing to hold shares in 
an unlisted, most likely private company, entity should seek urgent professional advice on the 
relevant consequences to their shareholding.  

Should you not wish to retain your shares you have only a limited time frame within which you 
must take action on the Australian Stock Exchange. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

David Morrison 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 


